WHAT TO DO WHEN YOUR BABY IS BORN - 
Especially if you need child care

1.  When your baby is born:  As soon as possible call the school nurse.  Call 651-744-7982 and speak to the nurse directly or leave a message.  Please say your name slowly and clearly and say what date your baby was born.  We also like to know how you and your new baby are doing.
2.   If you want to get onto general assistance with Ramsey County OR if you need financial help to pay for Child Care then call the county intake line as soon as possible after you have your baby to set up your intake meeting.  Call Ann Geehan at 266-7810.  

3.  If you need CHILD CARE at school:   Two weeks after your baby’s birth – come to school and meet with the nurse to apply for funding (money) to pay for the child care.  It is ok to bring your baby with you if needed.  At this meeting we will:

a. Fill out the Ramsey County child care application to get the child care funding.

b. Fill out the registration packet for the child care to reserve your   baby a place here.

4.   Four weeks after your baby’s birth, call the nurse at school to check and make sure your funding is approved and all of your paperwork is complete.  

* Get your baby’s birth certificate as soon as possible after the birth – you can’t get funding without it!  Ask while still at the hospital about how to get the birth certificate.  

